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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

National Red Listing and its links to the post-2020 global biodiversity framework  

Invitation to a webinar organized by the International Union for Conservation of Nature 

1 June 2022 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 I am pleased to inform Parties and observers that the International Union for Conservation of Nature 

(IUCN), in partnership with the Secretariat, will host a webinar on the theme of “National Red Listing and 

its links to the post-2020 global biodiversity framework”, on 1 June 2022, at 9:00 a.m. EDT.  This event is 

part of the series of “Reverse the Red” webinars being presented by IUCN’s National Red List Working 

Group. 

The webinar will provide an opportunity for an introductory discussion on the importance of the 

Red List as a tool within the monitoring framework for the post-2020 global biodiversity framework, which 

is expected to be adopted at the second part of the fifteenth meeting of the Conference of the Parties. 

Discussion topics will include how National Red Lists can be used to produce species assessments to inform 

conservation policy, assist in developing national biodiversity strategies and action plans and monitor 

progress towards national biodiversity targets. These features will be of relevance to many aspects of the 

proposed post-2020 global biodiversity framework and, in particular, to those related to preventing 

extinctions and conserving species.  This webinar will be followed up with technical sessions and training 

opportunities for Parties and observers. 

I am pleased to invite you to register in the webinar that will be held via the Zoom platform. 

(Registration Link). 

Further information on this webinar, and on previous Reverse the Red webinars held in the series, 

is available at: https://www.reversethered.org/events. 

 Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

    

         Elizabeth Maruma Mrema 

Executive Secretary 
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